

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Date: FFs4		Teacher's feedbacks
---------------------	---	---------------------

Task 1:

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Star makes Simon's restaurant the best in town

One, two or even three Michelin stars are given to restaurants with exceptionally good food, and chef Simon Jones has just won one for his restaurant, The Tiger. It is the first time that a restaurant in Moreton has got a Michelin star and Simon is delighted. He is very proud of it, and he is having a party for friends, family and customers. 'I'm so pleased with the star,' Simon says. 'It shows how much we have improved in the past ten years since we started the business.'

Michelin stars are not easy to win and Simon hopes it will help his business. The Tiger is a fish and seafood restaurant, which makes the star even more special. The restaurant is over 80 kilometres from the sea, so the fish and seafood have to travel a long way by train every day.

Simon's wife, Angela, has been at the restaurant since its beginning. She and Simon met when she got a job doing the washing-up. Five years ago, she left the kitchen and now she takes bookings and shows customers to their tables.

'It's great news, and not only for us!' Angela says. 'Hopefully, the Michelin star will bring a lot of new visitors into the area. If our business grows, there will be more jobs in the town for local people and they won't have to leave to find work.'

Simon and Angela play an active part in local life, visiting schools to share their business experience and offering work experience to school children.

14 The Tiger

- A** is a place where stars like to eat.
- B** was the first restaurant in Moreton.
- C** is not a new restaurant.

15 It was very difficult for Simon's fish restaurant to win a star

- A** because fish and seafood are not easy to cook.
- B** because he has to travel long distances.
- C** because it is so far from the sea.

16 Angela

- A** worked in the kitchen when she started at the restaurant.
- B** got a job doing the washing-up five years ago.
- C** left the restaurant five years ago.

17 The star for the restaurant is good because

- A** more local people will eat at the restaurant.
- B** a lot of visitors come to Moreton.
- C** it can help the business get bigger.

18 Simon and Angela

- A** visit schools so that their business can grow.
- B** give opportunities to local children.
- C** play with local children.

Task 2: Read and choose**Explorers****Gerald**

When I was a boy, my parents worked in Africa for two years. We visited lots of exciting places there and I have loved travelling and exploring since then. I usually choose to travel alone because it is easier to meet people that way. I often stay with the new friends I make on my journeys, and finding out about new cultures is my favourite part of exploring.

Simone

My favourite places are in the cold parts of the world. There are some areas, covered in snow and ice, where almost no one has ever been before. I usually go on foot because there are no roads. I plan my trips very carefully – I like to be well prepared and I take lots of special equipment with me. I sometimes go for days and weeks without seeing other people – I like the opportunity that gives me to think about my life and to make plans.

Frank

I do most of my exploring by boat. It can take me weeks to get somewhere I could drive to in a day, but it is all about the journey. I always take someone else because my boat needs two people and I don't think I would like to go alone. There usually aren't many people at all in the places that I explore, so I don't often meet new people. My boat is quite small so I can get to places that other, bigger boats can't get to. That makes travelling even more interesting.

For each question, choose the correct answer.

		Gerald	Simone	Frank
7	Who enjoys being alone?	A	B	C
8	Who likes learning about the different ways that people live?	A	B	C
9	Who explores places that you cannot get to by car?	A	B	C
10	Who has to travel with another person?	A	B	C
11	Who thinks a lot about what to take with them?	A	B	C
12	Who spent time away from home when they were young?	A	B	C
13	Who explains why their transport is better than others?	A	B	C